
Notice on system maintenance 

 

26th Jun 2024 

 

Dear customer, 

 
Our systems will be under maintenance from 00:00, 28th Jun to 07:30, 28th Jun, during which 

SMS, online express payment will be affected. Please call 400 820 8988 if you need help, 

thank you. 

 
 

Yours Sincerely, 

 
DBS Bank (China) Limited 


